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Dates for your Diary 

• Chinese New Year workshop in 

KS2 – Monday 3rd February 

• Y6 height and weight checks – 

Tuesday 4th February 

• Y2 visit to The Alex Theatre for 

pantomime – Friday 7th February 

• Year 3 & 4 Athletics competition 

(12 pupils) – Tuesday 11th 

February 

• Half term week – Monday 17th 

February to Friday 21st February 

 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-

bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-
primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 
 
 
 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderful week we’ve had at Anglesey, and 
there’s lots to share with you! 

🏫 Assembly Theme: Taking Responsibility 
Next week in assembly, we’ll be talking to the children 
about the importance of taking responsibility—learning 
from mistakes, owning our actions, and saying sorry 
when needed. Our simple catchphrase will be "Take a 
look at yourself", with a mirror as our object of 
reference. So, if your child comes home with a small 
mirror, you’ll know why! It’s a reminder for them to 
reflect on their choices and be a leader among others. 
Perhaps you could ask them, “What does your mirror 
remind you to do?” and spark a lovely discussion at 
home! 

🧹🧽 Street Cleaning Success! 
We are thrilled to see a huge improvement in the 
cleanliness of Anglesey Street after nearly a year of 
raising concerns about fly-tipping and litter. Thanks to 
persistence from our staff and community, the area has 
been given a much-needed clean, and it’s now scheduled 
for a fortnightly tidy-up. It’s amazing what a difference it 
makes—not just to how things look but to the sense 
of PRIDE in our school and community! Take a look at 
the before-and-after photos to see the impact. 

Thank you, as always, for your support in making 
Anglesey a place of Ambition, Pride, and Success—both 
inside and outside the school gates. 

Wishing you all a fantastic weekend! 

 

Look below at these before and after pictures!! 
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january Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Click the link to read the newsletter: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-

school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-
2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd 
  

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd


 

 

 

 

 

CyberseCurity Question of the Week 

 
 
  
 

                                                                                                                              Answer is C. Forensics 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                          Answer next week… 
 
 
 
 
 
 

absenCe 

 
 
 
 
 
There are several ways to report an absence to school. 
 

1. Using the MCAS APP. 
2. Use this link to our school website:   https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/report-pupil-absence/ 
3. Phone the office 

 
Please do this by 9.15 at the latest. Thank you. 
 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/report-pupil-absence/


 

 

roCk steaDy 

We had a ‘Rock Steady Day’ at school this week. Pupils from Years 3, 4 & 5 took part and learned how to 
play a musical instrument in a band. Hopefully some of them will want to continue their interest in 
music. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More photos here: 
 
https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
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uniforM reMinDer 

We are seeing children wearing colourful and branded trainers to school. These are not part of the 
school uniform. Please make sure you send your child into school with either black school shoes or plain 
black trainers. 
 
These are the kind of trainers that are acceptable if they do not have school schoes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
We want the children to feel a sense of pride wearing the Anglesey school uniform. 
 
 

safety fenCing 

Be aware that on the corner of Nursery Rd near the pedestrian crossing, Highways are inserting safety 
fencing. This is to stop people parking on the grass and pavement and will help to keep our children 
safer.  
This does mean that there will be a vehicle and tools on the footpath along with generator noise, so 
stay safe with your child. 
 
ALSO, Highways will be repairing the accident damaged fence on Nursery Rd so there is no temporary 
barrier blocking the pavement now. Take extra care, when walking with your child. 
 
 

sutton Park visit 

This week all of Reception visited Sutton Park and took part in a bear hunt! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More photos here: 
https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 

https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/


 

 


